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Comments: The GB-PW-08 was an important snowmobiling area for many many years without any kind of

wildlife or environmental impact. Anti snowmobiling individuals claim snowmobiling in the GB-PW-08 area

negatively impacts the wildlife and environment. This is NOT TRUE!!! In the winter, there is 10-15 ft of snow. I

have never seen one animal in the GB-PW-08 area in the winter to be affected by snowmobiles. Additionally,

spring time comes and all of the snow melts and there is ZERO sign of any snowmobile has ever been in the

area. 

People used to come from all over the nation to snowmobile the BG-PW-08 area. They supported local stores,

restaurants, hotels, and countless other small business's in the area. The support is needed to help our local

economy. 

 PLEASE OPEN GB-PW-08 BACK UP TO WINTER SNOWMOBILE USE!!!  


